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EPCOR Response to 
External Consultant  
Report  
EPCOR Comments on Grant 
Thornton Report – EPCOR Water 
Services Inc. – Review of 2012-
2016 Performance Based  
Regulation Renewal 

 

Recommendation: 

That Utility Committee recommend to 
City Council: 

That the September 1, 2011, 
Corporate Services report 
2011COC136 be received for 
information. 

Report Summary 

This report provides comments from 
EPCOR Water Services Inc. on 
certain conclusions and 
recommendations as outlined in the 
Grant Thornton Report – EPCOR 
Water Services Inc. – Review of 2012-
2016 Performance Based Regulation 
Renewal.  

Report 

In response to the external consultant 
report submitted to City Administration 
on the review of EPCOR’s 2012-2016 
Performance Based Regulation 
Renewal under the proposed Bylaw 
15816 – EPCOR Water Services and 
Wastewater Treatment Bylaw, EPCOR 
is providing further information 
(Attachment 1). 

Policy 

• Bylaw 12294 - EPCOR Rates 
Procedures Bylaw 

• Proposed Bylaw 15816 – EPCOR 
Water Services and Wastewater 
Treatment Bylaw 

Corporate Outcomes 

In providing this report, Council’s 
strategic vision is considered in terms of 
its Conditions of Success, particularly 
with respect to sound management 
practices and processes, and effective 
communication. 

Attachments 

1. Bylaw 15816 – EPCOR Water 
Services and Wastewater Treatment 
Bylaw – EPCOR Water Services Inc. 
Comments on Grant Thornton 
Report – (“EPCOR Water Services 
Inc. – Review of 2012-2016 PBR 
Renewal”) 

 


